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7th April 2020 

 

COVID 19 – Kindness letter to NHS staff  

 

Dear NHS and all key workers , 

My name is Ellie, I’m a student at Marshland High school and I would just like to say 

a huge thank you to all the NHS staff and all the frontline people working incredibly 

hard during this horrific pandemic. I’m doing my bit by staying at home, I do go for 

the occasional walk around my village but no where else which isn’t essential. I 

appreciate every single one of you, you are doing this country proud. 

 

Every Thursday at 8pm I stand outside my front door and clap, cheer and make noise 

for all the frontline people because what your doing is so incredibly brave and it’s got 

to take a lot of will power to put your life in front of others. We’ve got rainbows and 

teddies in our windows to make this gloomy time a bit more happier, the children 

around my village have loved finding the houses with these in. 

 

My mum is a social care worker and she to is putting her life at risk to help the 

vulnerable people. I just want to say I know how hard all this is, I know how stressful 

it is but keep on going. I promise this won’t last forever but keep pushing and keep 

fighting because your all so awesome and we couldn’t do this without you. You may 

not feel like your succeeding, you may have days where you think your failing but 

your not and that’s the truth, without you our country would be a mess, it would be 

failing but with you we are coping with this pandemic really well. 

 

Thank you to each and everyone of you who’s in the frontline and working extremely 

hard to keep things going. I would also like to thank all those NHS staff who’s 

dealing with cases of Covid-19 and trying to make people better because that can’t be 

easy, knowing someone has the virus and your still willing to help them. 

 

My thoughts are with each and everyone of you and I wish you all the best health 

during this horrific time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ellie 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
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Macy   

Student at Marshland High School    
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